Dana Point residents are entitled to up to $/50 rebate from
Pet Project Foundation for spay/neuter surgeries for their
dog, cat, or rabbit in the month of February 2009. Through
PPF and with the help of the Charitable Grant Award from
the City of Dana Point, we are able to offer this encourage-
ment to pet owners to get this crucial surgery done for their
family pet.

Instructions: Obtain a Request for Reim-

bursement form from the San Clemente-Dana
Point Animal Shelter or the PPF Web site.
Follow the instructions on the form.

Please fix me!

www.petprojectfoundation.org s

(949) 595-8899

Procedures costing less than $150 will be reimbursed the full amount.
Call PPF for low cost veterinary services. Other veterinary services
(shots, blood work, flea treatment, etc.) not included in this offer.
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